
Schultz, Adam 

4/10/2012 11:11:28 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E RAM Advice Letter link

Hi Meredith,

For some reason, the website link for PG&E’s RAM Advice Letter no longer seems to work:
http://www.pge.eom/n.ots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/E 020-E.pdf

Any idea why? It was working fine the other day.

Thanks!,

Adam

Adam C. Schultz, J.D. | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.2692
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